
Horseshoe Bend School District 
Meal Service for Children 
March 25, 2020 
 
We will begin free Grab-And-Go meal services on Monday, March 30. This free service will take place 
Monday-Friday (please note that we will be providing meals on Fridays despite being on a four-day 
Monday-Thursday normal academic schedule). 
 
A combination breakfast and lunch sack meal will be delivered by a school bus to regular-route bus 
stops, and will also be available for pick-up at the school cafeteria Monday-Friday from 9-9:30am. Our 
meal service is limited to one Grab-And-Go meal per student per day, whether delivered by bus or 
picked-up in person at the cafeteria, and the child must be present. We are basing the number of meals 
made daily on the responses to our survey sent out last week. If you did not respond to the survey, or 
you need to change your responses to the survey, please contact Trudy Carpenter at 
carpentert@hsbschools.org. 
 
Below is the estimated arrival time for each bus stop. Please understand it is an estimate, and the 
schedule may need to be adjusted based on our experience on March 30. 
 

Route 1 
Park – 9:00am 
Chevron – 9:25am 
Porter Creek – 9:45am 
Gardenia – 10:15am 
 
Route 2 
Top of Hill – 9:15am 
Harris Creek – 9:40am 
Mikylars World – 10:00am 
Ladies Club – 10:15am 
Hanson Loop – 10:30am 

 
Additionally, if your child is currently part of our Backpack Food Program, those food packs will be 
delivered by bus on Fridays along with the Grab-And-Go meals. If you would prefer to pick-up your 
child’s Backpack Food Program food pack at the cafeteria, please contact Trudy Carpenter. 
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